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September 16, 2008 
 
Subject: PowerStor® – FC-3R6334-R Capacitor End of Life Notice 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Cooper Bussmann® PowerStor® supercapacitor part number FC-3R6334-R (F Series) is now 
nearing the end of its product life cycle and is scheduled for obsolescence. 
 
At this time Cooper Bussmann does not offer a direct alternative to the FC-3R6334-R. We are 
currently reviewing our strategy concerning our future low-profile product offering. In the 
meantime our PA and PM Series supercapacitors offer similar electrical performance at a lower 
cost and, as such, provide an excellent alternative in many applications. (See Data Sheets 4306 
and 4308 respectively at www.cooperbussmann.com/datasheets/elx.) 
 
We will do our best to minimize customer inconvenience by allowing the transition to proceed 
during the next few months. Orders for “End-of-Life” quantity purchases are being accepted 
through December, 2008, with shipments continuing into March, 2009. 
 
The official End-of-Life date is March 31, 2009. 
 
Please plan accordingly for the end of this part number’s production. Cooper Bussmann 
personnel will assist with implementation as required. 
 
I thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
Chris Likely 
Product Manager 
PowerStor® Products 
Cooper Bussmann 




